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I strongly oppose HB 3402 for many reasons but starting with the fact there is no 

accountability for the One Billion current short fall!  the Transportation Department 

hasn’t been open about where that money went … taxpayer money.  Transportation 

should have to be held accountable.  Oregonians are already drowning in taxes, gas 

costs, electrical bills that are much more expensive than anywhere else, and so much 

more!  This whole bill is irresponsible!  


